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I do support the consideration  authorizing the award of a professional services agreement with to design the South Water Supply Project. However, it is guarded support. What weight or relevance will Impact Fees have on funding this and other phases of construction? What is the projected impact on the use of the resource this project brings, in terms of gallons per day, ratio of participation to resource in fiscal terms?  To what level, in terms of rates and fees, will development contribute to procurement and delivery of associated resource and maintenance of infrastructure?
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